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HAPPY NEW YEAR – WE’RE BACK! 

Happy New Year.  Our first day back today and we are getting into the 

flow of things quickly.  As usual over the holiday period the weather was 

a mixed bag depending where you were in the country.  We all enjoyed 

our holiday and now it is time to plan the year ahead and get the last of 

the compliance work as far as preparing financial statements and tax 

returns completed and then get on to some other work that will have a 

positive impact on your business and its success.  This year Maurice and 

the Accounting team are going to do more client reviews outside of the 

annual sign off meetings so we will be in touch.  But if you want to have 

a catch up and discuss where your business is going and your issues & 

challenges feel free to give us a call at any stage.  Remember these 

client meetings are free and gives us a chance to catch up with you and 

your business, but also for you to tell us what you want from us and how 

we are going at attending to those needs.  We can provide some useful insight and tools to help you and your 

business.  We can also get business plans and cash flow forecasts sorted so that you can measure your progress 

against them but also when the bank asks for them you have them ready. 

 

MAKES CENTS CLOSED MONDAY 5TH FEBRUARY 2018 

The office will be closed on Monday 5
th
 February 2018 as we are going to have a long weekend with the Waitangi Day 

holiday being Tuesday the 6
th
 February 2018. 
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END OF YEAR WORK – WE NEED IT NOW 

For those of you who haven’t got your 2017 information to us so 

that we can complete your end of financial year financial 

statements & tax returns then you need to get us the information as 

soon as possible.  Inland Revenue will soon be sending out their 

reminder letters for those whose tax returns haven’t been filed.  We 

aim to have a turnaround of your end of year work of 4 weeks.  Get 

your information to us by the 31
st
 January 2018 and we will 

guarantee to have it done by the end of February.  If we are 

inundated with work at the end of February or early March we may 

struggle to get it all completed by the 31
st
 March but you can be 

assured we will try. 
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